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Attn: Mr. Charles E. Mcdonald, Chief ;
'

Transportation Certification Branch OCT 191984 > ll
-

~~Division of Fuel Cycle and '

g33
Material Safety, NMSS V MAILSECDON

Washington, D.C. 20555 00CKET CLERK p
'%Subject: FCTC:CEW 's m

71-9032

Gentlemen:

This is concerning your letter of June 14, 1984 addressed to Mr. John
J. Munro III, Techical Operations, Inc.

In the attachment to that letter you have incorrectly identified
X-Ray Industries as a registered user of the Model No. 650 package
under the general license provirions of 10 CFR 71.12 or 49 CFR 173.471.

The license activities formerly carried out by X-Ruy Industries, Inc.
were transferred to its wholly owned subsidiary, X-R-I Testing of
Michigan, Inc. under byproduct material license no. 21-05472-01,
amendment no. 20.

Please correct your records to reflect the following information:

X-R-I Testing of Michigan, Inc.
Attn: Jan J. Evans, R.S.0.
18711 John R Street
Detroit, MI 48203

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

w_. ~..

8411160138 841015 Ja . Evans
PDR ADOCK 07109032 Radiation Safety Officer
C PDR pp
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